
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       26th September 2025 - Our “Value for life” is “Truthfulness”.        
           The value of Truthfulness: "The truth will set you free". John 8:32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all, 

Lots of our children have been busy attending School Council and Ethos Leader meetings, 

this week, sharing brilliant ideas on how we can make our school even better together. One 

child has recommended a water slide…we will see what we can do! Their enthusiasm and 

teamwork are truly inspiring! We have also been working hard to                                               

support others through our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon, knowing                                     

that many of our lives have been touched by cancer. It’s a cause                                                      

close to our hearts, and we are proud to help in any way we can.                                           

As we continue to grow in kindness and honesty, we remember                                                              

the words from Ephesians 4:25:                                                                                                 

“Therefore each of you must put off falsehood and speak                                                               

truthfully to your neighbour, for we are all members of one body.” 

Wishing everyone a wonderful week ahead and know we are here                                        

to support all. Mrs Mowbray 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Nursery: 3 Little Pigs 

 

  

 

 

 

Class 2: Writing 

  

 

 

 

Class 3: PE 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Electricity 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 We are a church  

school…  

We are looking at truthfulness within  

St Lucy who stood up for the Christians 

that were persecuted by the Romans. 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
 

 

 

 

    

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus … 

 

LDST Promise…sample of activities 

for Discover… 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

 

1906-16th May-New sewing table and chest combined arrived from J Griffiths & Co.                                                                                                         

1906-19th June – a fresh case of Scarlet Fever i.e. Sarah Murray notified this 

morning.                                                                                                                              

1906-September 3rd- Re-opened school with a poor attendance, several parents 

away this week with their children on holidays. 
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MacMillan Coffee Event  
 

Looking forward to seeing you all this afternoon at 

our fabulous coffee event at 2.15pm. Please support 

the school in raising as much money as possible for 

this wonderful charity and thank you for your 

support. 

 

 

 
Admissions to Reception Class 2026 
Please refer to the letter sent out earlier this week, if 
you require any further information, please speak to  
Mrs Holcroft. 
If your child was born between 1 September 2021 and 
31 August 2022, he/she is due to start reception class 
in September 2026.  
To apply for a Reception Class place for September 
2026, you will need to register your family’s details 
using the Citizen Portal and then complete an online 
application form.  
The on-line facility will be available from Monday 1 
September 2025 until midnight on Thursday 15 
January 2026.  
If you do not live in Warrington, you need to apply 
through the local authority you pay your council tax 
to. Please visit your home local authority website for 
information. 
 

 
 
We have been lucky enough to be gifted a 
family ticket (2 adults/2 children including 
parking) to attend this local Halloween event 
which is taking place this October 2025 at 
Partridge Lakes Halloween, Culcheth. We will 
be selling raffle tickets for a £1 a strip on the 
playground or alternatively you can call into 
the school office to buy your raffle tickets. 
Good luck. 

 

 
TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL – 

SEPTEMBER 2026 

Parents/carers of children who have just 

made the transition into Year 6 in your 

school will need to apply for a secondary 

school place for their child for September 

2026 entry. The online application form will 

be available for parents/carers to apply 

from 1 September 2025 until midnight on 31 

October 2025.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Pupil Premium Funding Scheme 

         
If any of the following are applicable to your family circumstances, then you may be 

entitled to claim for additional funding for your child which is called Pupil Premium and 

free school meals. 

My/our earnings are above £16,190  
I/we receive working tax credits 
I/we receive child tax credit  
I/we receive Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400. 
I/we receive Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no 
more than £16,190 
I/we receive Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop qualifying 
for Working Tax Credit) 
I/we receive Income support (is) 
I/we receive Income based job seekers allowance (ibjsa) 
I/we receive Income related employment and support allowance (iresa) 
I/we qualify for support under part vi of the immigration and asylum act 1999 
I/we qualify for the guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

 

A form was sent out via School Spider on Thursday if you can complete and return to the 

school office we can apply for you. If you want any more information or to discuss further, 

please contact Mrs Holcroft in the school office. 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
         
 



 
 
 

                             
 

            

Follow us on Facebook      

https://www.facebook.com/share/1BEAFdiHYx/?mibextid=wwXIfr 

 

 
23rd  September – Ethan – Year 3 

24th September – Silver-Savannah – Year 3 

24th September – Sophie – Year 6 
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Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher Award 

 
Laverna 

for being so kind and sharing the bike 

particularly the dinosaur coupe. 

Ella-Mae 

for wonderful singing in collective worship. 

I am proud of you. 

Gracie 

for showing kindness with friends both in play 

and learning. 

James 

for saying good morning and sharing a smile, 

you make the start of the day shine. 

Lucas 

for showing his wonderful sentence work and 

being so polite. 

Caleb 

for showing his thoughtfulness and asking how 

I am each day. 

Cora 

for being a wonderful role model showing caring 

to others particularly in discussion and learning. 

Jack 

for being responsible, polite and helpful 

especially when holding the door for collective 

worship. 

 

 
Personal Development Award 

 
Victor 

for coming into nursery with a smile and sharing 

his smile throughout the day. 

Eleanor 

for being a wonderful class role model and 

always following instructions around school. 

George 

for being a good listener and trying your best. 

Harley 

for showing a grown-up attitude to learning and 

trying your best. 

Evie 

for amazing work in math and her growing 

confidence in English and talk partner work. 

Ruan 

for his focus in math, English and enthusiasm for 

our class read – James and the Giant Peach. 

George  

for working hard and settling in effortlessly to his 

new class. 

Violet 

for always giving 100% to everything she does! I 

am amazed by your dedication. 

 

 

 

Active Sport PE Award 

 
 

 

Annabelle 
Year 5 

 
 

Vinnie 
Year 5 

 
 
 

Evie Year 4 

 
 

Esmae  
Year 2 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Pupil Attendance Officers – Jaxx Yr 6 and George Yr 5. 

Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 97%. 
Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 

Attendance for week starting Monday 22nd September 2025 – 94.9% 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 95%  

Mrs Tate - Year 1 attendance 90.8%  

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 96.5% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 95.4%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 87.7% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 100% Well done! 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – Amari, Amelia G, Amarber, Amelia H, Bella, Bonnie, Elliot, Kiera, Mabel, Penelope. 

Reception – Eleanor, Alvey, Alexander, Gabriella. 

Class 2 – George, Harley, Ninny, Mila, Rosie, Archer, Sofia, Eleanor, Harry W, Spencer, Clark 

Class 3 – Everyone in class 3 has a golden ticket for working so hard this week. 

 Class 4 – Oliver G, Spencer, Cora, Gemima, George, Lewis, Libby. 

 

 


